
 
    427 
Come and join us for worship this  
season. Invite someone with you  
to experience the joy of worshipping 
 God in the community. 

 

 
 
Greeters…we are in need of greeters for our Sunday morning worship services! 

It is important to greet each other and especially our visitors and guests.  If you would 
like to be a greeter please contact Pastor Tom or the church office.  We will also need 

someone to coordinate the greeters for the church. 
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Worship Sundays at 9:30 

This Week…Blessed are 

Those Who Feel Alone 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Church Meetings 
 

 

March 23rd 
 Stephen Ministry 11-1 
 

Don’t miss your chance to hear DR. 

AMY ODEN on Thursday, March 23 
from Noon till 1:00 on zoom. Join our 
Stephen Ministers at the church in Room 

2 (bring your lunch) or register yourself 
to watch at home on your own computer 

at www.wpa.org under “Speaker 
Series”. 
 

 

God blesses us, 

so that we may 

bless others. 

Share His Love! 

Hygiene Kits Summit Church 

will be collecting items and 

assembling Hygiene Kits. These 
will be donated to the Mission 

Barn for distribution to those in 
need.  Sign-up sheets will be 
available in the welcome center 

this Sunday, or by contacting Jen 
Cornwell at 814-528-2910. 

 
Here is the specific list: 

https://summitumc.net/wp-
content/uploads/2023/03/Hygiene-Kits.pdf 
 

http://www.wpa.org/
https://summitumc.net/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Hygiene-Kits.pdf
https://summitumc.net/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Hygiene-Kits.pdf


Summit Church Shirts!  We have heard that some may have missed out on the recent 

shirt order for our new red church t-shirts…if you would like to order one please let the 
church office know…we can reorder if we get a minimum of 25 shirts….they are really 

nice and are a great way to show your support for Summit Church whenever you may 
be serving others or will be especially great for Pentecost…remember to wear your red.    

Order forms are available in the welcome center. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

SAVE THE DATES  

Women’s Retreat is scheduled for Friday September 29th through Sunday, October 1st, 

at Olmstead Manor.  More details to be announced in the future. 
 

Vacation Bible School 
When: Sunday July 9th-Thursday July 13th 

What Time 6-8:00 PM 
Theme: Boomerang Express “It All Comes Back to Jesus!” 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
 
EASTER FLOWERS 

 
Again this year we are offering a variety of flowers to be placed in the sanctuary on Easter 
morning in honor or in memory of a loved one.  The choices are lilies, tulips, daffodils and 
mums. Place your order and the correct amount of money in an envelope and give to Darlene 

Smith or place in appropriate envelope in the narthex.  Make checks payable to Darlene Smith.  
Deadline for orders is March 27th. 

 
Name_____________________________    Phone No.______________         
Total        $   ________enclosed 

 
Yes, I would like to order: 

_____ lilies    @ $10.00 ea.________              ______ daffodils    @$8.00 ea_________ 
_____tulips    @ $8.00 ea.________              _______mums      @$10.00 ea._________                                                             
        

In memory of__________________________________________ 
 

In honor of____________________________________________ 
 

To the Glory of God (    )                        Same as other years (    )   

 

 

Available in…  
Short sleeved t-shirts     $15 

Long sleeved t-shirts       $20 
Crew neck sweatshirts   $25 

Hooded pullover sweatshirts  $30 
 

XXL sizes add $2 for t-shirts 
XXL sizes add $3 for sweatshirts 


